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PAC NEWS 

Mid-March through the first week of April is a very busy time at the PAC.  West Hardin Middle School presented Honk, Jr. to over 2000 students during 5 morning performances the week of March 12 – 14.  Youth Theatre of Hardin County conducted its third and final Workshop on March 15 in preparation for its summer production of Beauty and the Beast, and NHHS, CHHS, WHMS and EHMS all presented pre-festival band concerts in preparation for the KMEA band festival held at the PAC on March 19 and 20. Over 550 HCS Middle and High School Band students performed during the KMEA festival.  Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre group presented Alice in Wonderland to 2300 students including over 1300 HCS students and a public audience of 350.Thirty-four of the areas brightest young performers, many of whom are HCS students, participated in this production.  92 JHHS Band members performed an early spring concert to an audience of over 250 on April 1. 100 Lincoln Trail Elementary students presented “The Aristocats” to an evening audience of 300 on April 3rd but had to cancel its April 4th Friday morning student performances due to HCS being closed due to flooding.  It is hoped that these performances can be rescheduled sometime in May.

The week of April 6 –13 the PAC will be dark due to HCS spring Break

